
 

 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENT 

 

Consultant 

Evaluation of the Implementation of the Midwifery Improvement Plan 

(MIP) Lao PDR 2016-2020  

 

United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) is looking for  

a Consultant to conduct an  

Evaluation of the Implementation of the Midwifery Improvement Plan 

(MIP) Lao PDR 2016-2020 

Find out the TOR of the consultancy as per below link: 

https://bit.ly/2Z8rZ5m 

Apply today at: laos.office@unfpa.org with 

P11 form: https://bit.ly/37QEMNN 

Closing date is 10 July 2020 

 

If there is problem accessing to the link, please email to laos.office@unfpa.org 

UNFPA provides a work environment that reflects the values of gender equality, teamwork, Embracing 

diversity in all its forms, integrity and a healthy balance of work and life. We are committed to 

maintaining our balanced gender distribution and therefore encourage women to apply. UNFPA promotes 

equal opportunities for all including persons with disabilities. UNFPA does not charge any application, 

processing, training, interviewing, testing or other fee in connection with the application or recruitment 

process.  

https://bit.ly/2Z8rZ5m
mailto:laos.office@unfpa.org
https://bit.ly/37QEMNN
mailto:laos.office@unfpa.org

